
SOUTHWEST TOWN HALL 
ON 

BASEBALL PARKING  
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2008 
Westminster Presbyterian Church,  

400 Eye Street, SW 
6:30pm – 8:00pm 

 
Find out how on street parking in Southwest  

will change in the next eight weeks! 
  

Plans presented. 
Questions answered. 

 
Councilmember Tommy Wells will hold a Southwest Town Hall 
meeting to discuss Baseball Parking Plans that will be implemented 
in our neighborhood this season.  He will also discuss his plan for 
Curbside Performance Parking that he believes will help protect 
residential neighborhoods from traffic and parking at the new stadium 
and help small business maintain access and availability for their 
customers. 
 
There will be a brief presentation of the parking plan to explain how it 
will work, followed by an open Question & Answer session with 
community residents. 
 

If you have any questions,    
 please feel free to call  

Ms. Neha Bhatt at 202-724-8072  
or email her at nbhatt@dccouncil.us 

mailto:nbhatt@dccouncil.us

